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2010 saw the National Body introduce several new membership benefits and also negotiate a new deal with the Victorian membership. However the general deregulation of compulsory membership has seen Queensland membership figures decline considerably.
AMF has taken a lead in the Southern States by making membership compulsory in their centres however to date a similar initiative has not yet been granted for Queensland. 

It is pleasing to see that some Independent centres have made membership compulsory and we at TBAQ need to do all we can to convince the other independents to follow.

TBAQ  has had a somewhat frustrating year in some areas, mainly financial.

There are a many many programs in operation for  bowler members, Schools and also bowling centres, and  these programs have to be carefully budgeted and costed.
Consequently there is a debtors list, and a fine line has to be drawn between the recognition that we are in existence to promote the sport, and the realisation that we need to balance our running costs against our expenses.
Whilst TBAQ is basically a service organisation it would not survive in its present form without State government financial support. Office expenses, staff and  presenters all have to be paid and it is a credit to both the Treasurer and the State Administrator that we are able to continue to deliver services. 

2011 has started with a whole new set of targets to be reached. TBAQ is intent on expanding its successful Roll ‘n Strike program for Primary Schoolchildren and there is also Interstate interest in the highly successful Schools competition.
Recently the announcement of a return to a Single State Team for the National Championship event has also meant that there needs to be a re-vamp of the State committee structure. (This does not affect the Disabilities committee who already operate as a single committee State-wide.)

It is also worth noting that the National body have again changed the selection criteria for State Teams and if Queensland wish to have any say in the selection of their own State Teams, further lobbying will need to take place.

